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Paying Tribute To A Signals Veteran 

 

 
On Saturday, June 26th, 2021, in Burlington, 
Ontario, members of 32 Signal Regiment’s 
Command Group, Honourary Colonel, and junior 
ranks members presented Veteran and Signalman 
Adam Houston with medals that had not been 
issued to him after his World War II experiences 
and service. 
 
Signalman Adam Houston was presented with a 
certificate and four medals. The four medals are 
the 1939-1945 Star, the Pacific Star, the War Medal 
1939-1945, and the Efficiency Medal for Territorial 
Army service. 

The presentation was attended by Commanding Officer Duteau, Regimental Sergeant Major Santos, Honourary Colonel 
Lloyd, Cpl Gupta, Cpl Cardenas, and the family and friends of Signalman Adam Houston. 

 

Change of Honorary Colonel Appointment 

A Change of Honorary appointments 
was held in Borden to mark the 
handover from HCol Leech to HCol 
Lloyd and from HLCol Lloyd to HLCol 
Regan. 
 
The ceremony was held 30 October 
2021. From left to right LCol Duteau, 
HLCol Regan; HCol Leech (retd) and 
HCol Lloyd. 

 

 

If you have a story and 
photos to share with the 

Regimental Family, 
please contact HCol 

Lloyd so we can include 
it in the next 

transmission of 
Despatches! 



D-Day Ceremony In Bronte 

 

 

Saturday, 11 June 2022 marked the 78th Anniversary of D-Day 
Remembrance Ceremony in Bronte.  Oakville MP and MND 
Anita Anand addressed the participants.  Our own HLCol Lloyd 
was the RO and addressed the parade.   
 
L-R – MND Anita Anand, LCol Travis Chapman, Navy Veteran 
Gene Reed, and HCol Ken Lloyd. 
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Hamilton Military Museum Decoration Day 
 
A D-Day presentation of "Deceptive D-Day", along with a display 
by the Vintage Signals highlighting 'Codes & Ciphers", including 
a 'Messenger Pigeon' display and a digital ENIGMA 
demonstration on Sunday 12 June 2022. 
 
The VST was represented by Terri McGillvary, Kirk Campbell, 
Rick Little, Matt Andrews, Peter Dixon and Ken Lloyd. 

 
 

Change Of Command 
 

A Change of Command Ceremony was held to 
formally mark the handover of Command of 32 Signal 
Regiment from Lieutenant-Colonel (retired) Duteau 
to Lieutenant-Colonel Moore as the new 
Commanding Officer (CO). The ceremony was held 7 
May 2022, at the Fort York Armoury in Toronto. From 
left to right: LCol Moore, Col McEwen (32 Canadian 
Brigade Group Commander) and LCol Duteu. 

 
 

Exercise JAVELIN TITAN III 

 

 
Capt Graham leads the Chemical, Biological, 
Radiological & Nuclear (CBRN) defense drills for 32 
Signal Regiment members during Ex JAVELIN TITAN 
III on the weekend of 27 – 29 May 2002 at Canadian 
Forces Base Borden, as part of the annual individual 
Battle Task Standard Training. 
 

 

 
 

 


